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Insanity Plea 

tn Wallace 

Shooting 
Upper Marlboro, Md. 

Arthur H. Bremer pleaded 
innocent by reason of insani-
ty yesterday to state 
charges in connection with 
the shooting of Alabama 
Governor George C. Wallace 
and three other persons. 

The plea was entered by 
Benjamin Lipsitz. Baltimore 
attorney for Bremer. The 
21-year - old Milwaukee man 
was not in the courtroom. 

Bremer is also under fed-
eral indictment in connec-
tion with the shooting of 
Wallace at a May 15 cam-
paign rally at a Laurel, Md. 
shopping center: He has 
pleaded innocent to those 
charges. Insanity may be 
used as a defense but not a 
plea in Federal proceed-
ings. 

The state trial is sched-
uled to open here July 12 
and the federal trial five 
days later in Baltimore. 
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